
New York’s water makes Captain Lawrence’s beer 
great! But it’s at risk from fracking. The gas 
industry wants to frack thousands of wells across 
the state, endangering the health and safety of 
our water and forever altering our communities. 

The New York Water Rangers are working to 
protect our communities from fracking and keep 
toxic fracking chemicals out of the water that 
makes our beer.

You can help! Join us to learn how to get involved!

when Thursday, Sept. 20
7:00 y 9:00 p.m.

where Captain Lawrence 
Brewing Co.
444 Saw Mill River Road
Elmsford, New York

$5 suggested donation. Proceeds will go to 
support our work fighting to protect New York’s 
environment from fracking.

www.SaveOurBeer.org

JOIN THE NEW 
YORK WATER 
RANGERS TO 
CELEBRATE 
AWARD-WINNING 
WATER & BEER!


